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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 8:03 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Additional Heritage Festival Concert!

Special Announcement 

The Community Activities Committee is pleased to 
announce that there will be one more Heritage Festival 
concert this season! 
The performance will be at at 7:30 p.m. this Friday at 
the Tabernacle and like our other concerts is “pay what 
you want”.
We hope you can join us!
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Mt. Gretna Campmeeting Association
office@mtgretnacampemeting.org 

717 964 3040


